
Youth WIN Team Meeting Minutes 

Thursday, November 19, 2020  

 

In Attendance by Zoom: Beth Boemler, Mary Beth Harper, Genny Schumacher, Brendan Duff, Izzy 

Massey, Chuck Healy 

 

Beth has drafted a letter to the Youth leaders about how we will be doing ministry in groups of 10 or 

less, due to the new COVID restrictions. Moving to a pre-registration system to control numbers using 

staggered meeting times for multiple groups plus Zoom options.  

 

Beth is exploring cold weather options. One possibility would be a large tent with propane heaters. Also 

looking at larger indoor options.  

 

Hospitality has been going well, as has been marketing.  

 

Attendance has been in a slump in Oct. and Nov, though no hard numbers this month.  

 

Had approx. 15 parents attend conferences with leaders.  

 

Next Meeting: Thursday, Jan. 14, 2021, 6:30 pm by Zoom.  

 

 


